
 

 

 

 

Thursday 10th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I write to inform you of some changes to the published school calendar for the remainder of 

this academic year. As you will be aware, there will be an additional bank holiday on 

Monday 8th May 2023 following the coronation of King Charles. The school will be closed on 

this date.  

 

Additionally, there is a slight change to the calendar in January with all staff and students 

returning to school on Friday 6th January 2023. Monday 24th July 2023 will be an INSET day so 

the school will be closed to students. Therefore, the last day of the summer term will be Friday 

21st July 2023. The calendar will be updated on the school website to reflect the changes.  

 

Please contact the school if you require any further information regarding the changes.     

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr White 

Principal 

 


